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CITY OF NORTH ADAMS, MASSACHUSETTS 
 

Conservation Commission 

 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

MINUTES 
 

June 29, 2020 
 

 

Call to order Vice Chairman Kawczak called the public meeting to order at 6:06 p.m. with the presence of a quorum. 
 

Members present virtually Vice Chairman Andrew Kawczak, Jason Canales, Adam Galambos, and Elena Traister 
 

Members absent Chairman Jason Moran and Tim Lescarbeau 
 

Others present virtually Eric Kerns and Tammy Daniels 
 

Vice Chairman Kawczak read the following statement regarding virtual meetings: 
 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 

30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather 

in one place, this public hearing of the North Adams Conservation Commission is being conducted via remote 

participation. No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, but the public can listen to this 

meeting while in progress by via teleconference at zoom.us. Members of the public attending this meeting virtually will 

be allowed to make comments if they wish to do so, during the portion of the hearing designated for public comment, by 

teleconference. 
 

Other business 
 

• File #241-0179 - A Request for Certificate of Compliance (Bridge/Hotel) submitted by White Engineering, Inc. 

on behalf of The Beyond Place, LLC for the completed projects located at 861, 895 and 915 State Road. 
 

Vice Chairman Kawczak opened the meeting to Eric Kerns. Mr. Kerns explained that this is the full completion of the 

projects of the original bridge and hotel work and this file was inadvertently excluded from the agenda at the last meeting 

so this is the follow up to that meeting. The site visit was made by most members prior to the June 10 meeting.  
 

Vice Chairman Kawczak requested questions or comments from the commission. There were no additional questions or 

comments. Everything was explained in detail at the last meeting. 
 

Vice Chairman Kawczak requested a motion from the commission. Commissioner Traister made a motion to approve the 

Certificate of Compliance. Commissioner Canales seconded the motion. All in favor. Motion carried. 
 

Approval of minutes Public meeting – June 10, 2020 
 

Vice Chairman Kawczak requested a motion to accept the minutes of June 10, 2020. Commissioner Canales made a 

motion to accept. Commissioner Traister seconded the motion. All in favor. Motion carried. 
 

Adjournment Meeting adjourned at 6:12 p.m. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Michelle Ells 

Conservation Commission Secretary 


